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UPDATE	FROM	THE	TELLS	IN	THAILAND:		From	July		
15th-20th	we	were	able	to	serve	18	families	affected	by	
disability	in	Doi	Saket,	Thailand.	Along	with	our	staff	of	
leaders	and	volunteers	we	had	over	120	people	total	in	
attendance.	It	was	an	amazing	time	of	fellowship,	
encouragement,	therapy,	fun	and	the	gospel!	
	

(Look	for	the	entire	update	on	the	lit	table)	
	

NEW	AT	THE	BOOK	TABLE:	The	two	books	on	Revelation	recommended	by	Pastor	Dale:	More	Than	
Conquerors	by	William	Hendriksen,	and	The	Returning	King	by	Vern	S.	Poythress.		

	

	

	

	

	

	

We	also	have	another	PD-mentioned-book,	a	devotional	for	women,	Seasons	of	the	Heart,	
compiled	by	Donna	Kelderman.	"A	queen,	an	educator,	a	missionary,	a	pastor's	wife.	Some	of	them	
single,	some	married,	some	widowed,	some	mothers.	All	of	them,	like	women	today,	knew	the	joys	
and	heartaches	of	life.	But	the	bond	that	drew	this	generation	of	women	together	and	connects	
them	to	women	today	was	their	heart	for	God	and	devotion	to	Christ.	In	this	year's	worth	of	
devotions,	you	will	find	spiritual	insights	from	godly	women	of	the	past	who,	like	us,	struggled	with	
sin,	loneliness,	and	disappointments	yet	rejoiced	in	God's	love,	mercy,	grace,	and	providential	
blessings.	Join	them	in	the	various	seasons	of	their	hearts	and	find	timeless	encouragement	and	
wisdom	from	one	generation	of	women	to	another.	



	 	

 

BCC Rogue River Raft Trip – see Doug and Robin Reed for details 
Joni and Friends Family Retreat – Twin Rocks 

Joni and Friends Family Retreat – Twin Rocks 
Bike Ride (or run) from Lake of the Woods to Fish Lake – see David and Donna Jordan for details 

Joni Tada Event at BCC!!! 

UPCOMING 
  

Aug 6th  
Aug 15 - 19 

Aug 22 - 26 
Sept 10th  

Nov 11-13  
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TRUTH	MATTERS:	Finding	Truth	in	Turbulent	Times	For	teens	14	and	up,	don’t	miss	this	important	
summertime	class,	taught	by	Lynn	Barton.	Truth	Matters	will	equip	teens	with	tools	for	unmasking	lies	
that	come	their	way	through	unbiblical	world	views.		A	key	in	doing	so	is	not	through	memorizing	lots	
of	information	about	the	various	worldviews,	but	by	learning	to	ask	the	right	questions.		Don’t	miss	out	
on	this	excellent	opportunity	for	your	teens.	

	

Sign	up	now	for	BCC’s	Rogue	River	Raft	Trip	on	August	6th	–	a	great	
summer	activity,	and	opportunity	to	build	relationships	with	your	
church	family.		A	few	of	the	details	are:		

	

• Rafters	will	meet	at	8	am	on	Saturday,	August	6th	in	the	North	Fred	Meyer	parking	lot	(near	
Taco	Bell)	and	will	caravan	to	our	outfitters	in	Shady	Cove	

• After	floating	the	river,	lunch	will	be	served	at	SC	park	
• Everyone	old	enough	to	wear	a	life	vest	is	welcome	
• You	should	be	back	home	by	approximately	2	pm	
• Cost	per	person-	$7;	cost	per	family-	$25.			
• Contact	Doug	Reed	at	either	thereedsx6@gmail.com,	or	541-301-0093	with	questions.			

Look	for	the	sign	up	table	at	church,	or	sign	up	and	pay	at	bearcreekchurch.org.	
	

	

 


